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Come and worship 

Rejoice in fellowship  

 Love and serve the Lord! 
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                                ECC Homecoming Event, Bishop Knisely 

 

Dear All Saints' Family, 

 

June Scenes  

 

The hardy Facilities Committee met outside in the rain on Sunday. All Saints' 

friend, Nancy Barba offered advice on next steps for the church emergency 

exit and ramp project. Photographer is Chip, who chairs Facilities.  

  



                   

 

On Saturday June 1, nine of us from All Saints' attended the Episcopal 

Conference Center Homecoming Gala. It was a marvelous evening, on a day 

not unlike yesterday's gorgeous weather. Some photos from that event 

...basketball buddies, lawn lounging, praying with Bishop Knisely, hanging 

out on the playground, and dining companionship.  

 



 

                                                             

 

 
 



                                                            

 

                                                            



 
                                                            

A reminder that Outreach is requesting donations for several containers that 

will be shipped to Liberia at the end of June. Specifically, tylenol or 

ibuprofren  (100 count) and 20 lb. bags of rice will be greatly appreciated. 

Please leave the donations in the baskets as you enter the church. As always, 

Outreach is so appreciative of your generosity.  

 

This Saturday please drop in for the Garden Work Morning, 9-10:30. If you 

have not joined one of these before, please feel free to stop in and help. It is a 

nice way to meet other parishioners and of course, beautify our gardens. 

 

Yours in the Spirit, 

Julie 

 

Blessed is the Good One 

Who has stretched out His hands 

and made our table so very glorious. 

 

And all who are filled at God's table,  

Let them praise God with psalms.  

Let the one whom before delights are heaped, 

distribute some of them as blessings; 



 

and the one whose table is full, 

give alms from it.  

Who loves the fruit of the vine, 

let them love hymns of thanksgiving. 

    Hymn of St. Ephrem the Syrian (Deacon), 306-373 

                      

All are warmly welcome to join our Sunday Service in-person, 

on Facebook, or via zoom at 9:30 am.  

Here is the Zoom link: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85484006164?pwd=ZzAvZVFUM2pKek0r

MGVzMFFEclFiUT09 

 

The Service program may be found here. 

 

 

 

 

Outreach News  
Donations to Liberia 

This month, June, Outreach is collecting tylenol/ibuprofen (100 count) and 

20 lb bags of rice to be shipped to Liberia. Please leave the items in the 
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baskets at the church entrance. Outreach greatly appreciates your support. 

Thank you! 

 

Monthly Food Collection: This month we are collecting rice although any 

non-perishable food items are most welcome. Thank you for your 

generosity! 

  

 

 

 
No Noonday Prayer/ Scripture Discussion This Week 

Noonday Prayer is cancelled Wednesday, June 12th. We will return to 

Noonday Prayer on June 19th. Please mark June 26th on your calendars for 

our annual lunch. 

  



 
Garden Work Morning this Saturday June 15th 9-

10:30am 

Your help is much appreciated. 
  

If you have flowers in your garden for the altar on Sundays, please reach out 

to Marybeth at least a few days ahead. We don't purchase flowers each 

week unless a memorial is requested.  



 

 

                      

 

 

Worship Ministry 

During the summer we ask for volunteer lectors on 

Sunday mornings. 
 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

June 15: Garden Work Morning, 9-10:30 

June 23: Vestry Meeting 
 

 



 

Prayers 

We pray for our fellow parishioners Derek, Gus, 

Victor, Gloria, Wilmar, and Mary; and for Dorothea 

Evans Gordon, Naida Thomas, Lusaynie Sirleaf, John 

Flinton, James, Rachael, Eva McBorrough,  Jennifer, 

Carla, Sawyer L., Elizabeth Pacek, Calie, Ivy, John 

Dunning, Clara Hutchins, Andrew, Karen, and Billy.  

 

We pray for those who work for peace in the armed 

forces especially Hannah Makuch. 

 

We pray for those who celebrate birthdays this week especially 

Marybeth Hanavan, Sommie Amaechine, Nnenna Okpara, Fatima 

Freeman, and Kathy Mechnig.. 

 

We pray for young adults in our congregation – Willcia,  Victor, 

Roma, Kojo, Anne Marie, Sarah, Fatima, Raheem, and Sommie; we 

pray for Derrick and Natalya who graduate from high school this 

week. May they know the Lord’s steadfast presence and love in all 

that they do.     

  
 

 

Share All Saints’ With Friends 

 

Share 
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Tweet 

 

 

 

Pin 

 

 

 

Forward 
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Rev. Julie: 401-480-3941 
Office hours: 10am-2pm, Tuesday-Thursday 

 
The Rev. Dr. Julianne Hanavan, Priest-in-Charge  

revjulhan@gmail.com 

 

Mr. Richard Spicer,  Director of Music 
401-751-1747 

 

 

Newsletter submissions: 
allsaintsprovidence@gmail.com 

 

 

 

The Vestry: 
 

Senior Warden 

Musa Goll 

  
Junior Warden 

Chip Smith 
 

Treasurer 
Becky Silliman 

    
Clerk 

Pattie Marshall 
  

Finance Chair 
Dan Mechnig 

 
Members 

Rosetta Evans 
Charlotte Burgess 

Ryan Mott 
Eric Hirsch 

Gloria Perry 

Kardi Draper 
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